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Warning concerning the website www.professionalcare-

holdings.com

The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier (CSSF) warns the public of the website 

www.professionalcare-holdings.com, where an entity offers investment services and misuses the name and 

address of the financial holding company Professional Care Holding S.à r.l. and/or of Professional Care Invest 

S.à r.l.

The CSSF would like to specify that the Luxembourg companies Professional Care Holding S.à r.l. and 

Professional Care Invest S.à r.l. are not related to the aforementioned website.
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